
 

 

Be A READING 

Stratford Olson Library Summer Fun! 

The Stratford Olson Library will be open on selected Mondays from 

10:30A.M. to 12:30 P.M. throughout the summer for Stratford students to 

enjoy and participate in fun activities. Beginners through grade 5 you are 

invited to bring an adult and stay 15 minutes or the entire time!  

Each week we will check out books to read, enjoy the many desktop 

computers, listen to stories, and participate in a variety of fun activities. If 

you have questions about the Olson Library or the summer free program please 

contact the Director of Stratford Olson Library Services, Beth Parker Davis. 

She can be reached at 478-477-8073 extension 237 or 

beth.davis@stratford.org 

 

mailto:beth.davis@stratford.org


June 7th- Brain Gyms with Pam Webster-We will listen to inspirational stories, 

learn healthy habits, and participate in exercise fun! Please bring a towel to 

sit on and a water bottle to use during Brain Gyms. 

June 14th- Atlanta based author, Danielle Jackson, will read about healthy 

food choices and will share stories about nutrition. Food based activities will 

be throughout the Olson Library. 

June 21st- The Museum of Arts and Sciences animals and birds of prey will be 

in the reading room for a show. Come see all our collections of interesting 

animal books. 

July 5th-Safari Day- Daniel Tiger and friends will have stories in the reading 

room. View photographs from Stratford alumni Robert Bowen’s safari 

collection.  

July 12th- Come to a virtual performance of the Little Red Hen by the Center 

for Puppetry Arts in Atlanta. We will design a puppet and check out a 

storybook. 

July 19th- Art Party- We will draw pictures using the Olson Libraries many 

art books and paint cookies to take home.  

July 26th- Dinosaur Live will come to the Olson library with a virtual Center 

for Puppetry Arts show. The puppet show will feature making a dinosaur 

puppet. Check out one of our many dinosaur books! 

August 2nd- Summer Reading Wrap Up- Pam Webster will review Brain Gyms 

techniques to reduce stress, promote good listening habits, and concentrate on 

happy feelings. Book selections by Mrs. Webster will encourage positive ways 

to make friends at the beginning of the school year. Summer books will be 

turned in. Bring a water bottle for the Brain gyms activities. 

 


